
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
This is a start to bring back our democracy. Our country is now run by money and business. It's very hard 
to vote someone who represents me into office without millions of dollars. I am not being represented 
in many ways. I am glad I live in Oregon where there is hope. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Carol Hwoschinsky 
443 Strawberry Ln 
Ashland, OR 97520-2778 
(541) 482-2046 
 
 
 


